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Sunday, April 30, 2017 
 
Mr. Steven V King, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Attn: Records Center 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98507-7250 
 
 
RE: Report of trips operated under waiver granted in TC-160819 
 
 
Dear Mr. King, 
 
Shuttle Express respectfully submits the below data related to Order 01 in Docket TC-160819 as well in 
accordance with the notice of commencing operations filed with the records center on November 28, 2016 in 
the same Docket.  Condition (2) of the order stated “The exemption applies to rides provided under the 
Company’s certificate not to exceed 25 percent of the rides provided by the Company in any one-month 
period.” 
 
The data below provides aggregate detail for all multi-stop auto transportation service operated by Shuttle 
Express, as well as the trips operated under the conditions of the waiver for the first quarter of 2017. 
 

January 2017 

Total Rides: 6,771 

Total Waiver Rides: 528 

Percentage operated under waiver: 7.80% 

 

February 2017 

Total Rides: 6,215 

Total Waiver Rides: 535 

Percentage operated under waiver: 8.61% 

 

March 2017 

Total Rides: 7,266 

Total Waiver Rides: 721 

Percentage operated under waiver: 9.92% 

 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Wesley Marks 
Director of Compliance and Shared Services 
Shuttle Express, Inc. 
wmarks@shuttleexpress.net 
p: 425-981-7065 
f: 425-981-7071 
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